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ROTARY INTERNATIONAL

OFFICE COMMUNICATION

TO: Rl Directors, TRF Trustees, District Governors,
Regional Rotary Foundation Coordinators

cc: Ed Futa, General Secretary, Rotary International
Offices

FROM: John T. Osterlund/TRF

DATE: 28 December 2005

SUBJECT: IMPORTANT: The Rotary Foundation - Future Vision

Survey -- Language Versions

As part of its strategic planning effort, The Rotary Foundation’s
Future Vision Committee has developed an important survey
regarding the Foundation’s programs and activities. This survey
has previously been deployed in English and Spanish. We are now
preparing to disseminate the survey in other Rotary languages,
between now and 9 January 2006, to a targeted audience
consisting of the above-referenced leadership groups, along with
past presidents, past directors, past trustees, governors-elect, club
presidents and presidents-elect, district Foundation chairs, Rotary
Foundation alumni coordinators (fka FARG), strategic advisors and
major gift advisors. All will soon receive an email invitation with a
web link to an easy, on-line survey in their designated Rotary
language. These versions of the survey will also be posted on the
Rl website, inviting participation from all Rotarians and RI staff
members. Participants will be asked to respond no later than 18
January.

Participation by as many Rotarians as possible is critical to
the success of the Foundation’s strategic planning process.
Please encourage your club and district members to invest 10-
15 minutes of their time to provide their valuable input.

As we continue to prepare for Rotary’s second century of service,
your assistance is once again greatly appreciated.

Thank you.



